
Charlotte, 

  

I have tried to contact you on the telephone but the system now seems designed to prevent 

this. 

  

As Chairman of Little Dunham Parish Council I responded to your previous request to 

comment on the Inspectors Main Modifications. I have now received your letter of 30 May 

written to our Parish Clerk. The purpose of this email is to make sure that no further action is 

required.  I would not like  the comments that I made on behalf of the Council to be 

disregarded. 

June 4 2019 


